
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ON CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) 

As the coronavirus (COVID-19) situation evolves in the United States, the American Beverage 

Association and our member companies are taking prudent actions that follow guidance from 

federal, state and local authorities.  Our top priority during this challenging time remains the 

safety and health of the communities we serve across America.    

We are following the guidance of federal health agencies, including the Centers for Disease 

Control and Prevention (CDC) and Food and Drug Administration (FDA), as it relates to the 

production and delivery of our products as well as the safety and well-being of our employees, 

consumers and customers.   

As for packaged food products, including beverages, being sold in stores, according to the CDC 

and FDA, there is currently no evidence of food or food packaging being associated with the 

transmission of COVID-19.  The FDA reminds all Americans to follow good hygiene practices, 

including when handling and preparing foods.  

We will continue to monitor the latest developments and guidance on the coronavirus from 

federal, state and local health authorities and follow recommended protocols.   

For more information on COVID-19, visit the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention and 

the Food and Drug Administration websites.   

In an effort to ensure the safety of our employees, their families and those with whom we work 

and in accordance with an order put forth by the District of Columbia, our employees are 

working remotely until April 24, 2020.  We stand ready to assist you however we can.  Please 

email info@ameribev.org if you need to reach us.  We will continue to update this webpage, 

Facebook and Twitter with relevant information. 

    

http://www.fda.gov/news-events/press-announcements/coronavirus-covid-19-supply-chain-update
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html
https://www.fda.gov/emergency-preparedness-and-response/mcm-issues/coronavirus-disease-2019-covid-19-frequently-asked-questions
mailto:info@ameribev.org
https://www.facebook.com/AmeriBev/
https://twitter.com/AmeriBev?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor

